
ANNOUNCEMENTS JANUARY 13, 2015 

 

 
 

All Choir Members and Band members who were not able to attend the band rehearsal last evening, 
please see Mrs. McKinley during AP.  There is an important MEMO that you need to receive immediately. 

 
 

 

 

The Carleton North Stars home game scheduled for Wednesday night, January 
14, at the Civic Centre in Florenceville-Bristol has been cancelled. 

 
Our Crabbe Lumber Lady Stars hockey team maintained first place in the league by winning both of their 

games on the weekend, beating PTA 5-0 on Saturday and Southern Victoria 10-0 on Sunday.  The Lady 
Stars play their next home game on Thursday at 6:45pm against the Fredericton High Lady Black Kats at 

the Northern Carleton Civic Center.  We hope to see you all out. 
 
Carleton North's Art and Music students invite you to join them for their open house this evening at 

7:00 pm.  Art students will be presenting an exhibition of their work and students in Music 112/122 will 
be performing throughout the evening.  Refreshments will be prepared by students in the Culinary Tech. 

program.  There is no charge for admission and everyone is welcome. 

 

The Gay Straight Alliance will have its final meeting of Semester 1 on Wednesday at noon. 

Our special guest will be Mrs. Foster who will be joining Mrs. Galbraith as co-staff advisor in 

Semester 2 when Ms. Hawketts goes travelling. Please bring your lunch! 

  

  

Don't miss the CVArts Musical Concert this coming THURSDAY night at 7:30pm at CNHS 

when high energy Quebecois band Bon Debarras hit the CNHS stage with their unique 

modern folk music: "...(with)  their guitars, banjo, uprightbass, accordion, washboard and 

harmonicas, and integrating foot percussion, jig and body percussion, the trio creates 

musical atmospheres that transcend boundaries and ages."  Tickets are $10 for students 

and $20 for adults. The GSA will be providing refreshments at the intermission by donation. 

See you there! 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Check out the Explore French Second Language learning opportunity 

below. This is an excellent chance to try something new, travel across 

Canada, learn more French, meet other people and learn more about 

another culture. This is a great opportunity to expand your knowledge 

and increase your experiences abroad.  Most expenses are covered.  



Check with Mrs. Albright or one of your French teachers if you have 

any questions or if you would like to see a pamphlet 

  

 

 
 

 


